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Covid-19 Guidelines

Dear Parents,
     With everything still going on with COVID-19 here are some of our guidelines we follow and ask you and your child/children to follow while attending our school. Please read through and sign and return the bottom portion. The state is asking that we limit any non-essential visitors from coming into our facility and to remind families of the following:
Stay Home when sick
· Remain at home until fever has been gone for at least 24 hrs without the use of fever-reducing medicines.
· Seek immediate medical care if symptoms become more severe, e.g. High fever or difficulty breathing
Use “Respiratory Etiquette”
· Cover cough with tissue or sleeve
Wash hands FREQUENTLY
     We ask you also try to follow the guidelines of our governor and when not at work or school keep within compliance of not gathering in large groups. Try to stay no more than 10 people and keep a distance of 6 ft apart.
     We are continuing our daily health checks of all students. As well as nightly cleaning of the school and toys.
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